
Office closures Final quarter and
cutoff dates

We are in the final quarter of the year and will be

anticipating high volumes of audit submissions. 

2021 Audit submission cutoff Jan. 21,

2022 (last day on site no later than

Dec. 31, 2021) 







Update to Safety Fitness 

Nov. 9 - Issue 12

SECOR Bulletin
Updates and Important Information

COVID-19 update:  Distance learning courses will continue until further notice.

Ensure you are using the most current audit tool 
Please ensure you are going to the website for the most current audit tool. This includes consulting firms who may be

providing audit services. 

Don't wait!
Avoid letting your training and SECOR certificate lapse. Classes are scheduled monthly

and have limited capacity. 

Wednesday, Nov. 11

December 24, 2021 – 

January 3, 2022

Upcoming updates to Alberta OHS

https://amta.ca/what-we-do/safety-training/courses/
https://amta.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/SFC-Bulletin-June-2021.pdf
https://www.alberta.ca/improving-workplace-health-and-safety.aspx
https://amta.ca/what-we-do/cor/secor-audit-tools/

